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5L—100% attendance! 
BEST WEEKLY ATTENDANCE 

Dear Parents and Carers 

 

It has felt a bit strange having a 5-day week this week! Hopefully the children are all enjoying having a full week of learn-
ing with their friends. We have had lots of visits out of school, and are really impressed with what fantastic ambassadors 
of our school the children are when they are out and about. We often have members of the public commenting on how 
well-mannered and respectful our children are, which makes us extremely proud! As we regularly say, we would not be 
able to go on visits if it were not for our fantastic parents who volunteer to come along. Thank you all so much! 

 

The weather is finally improving! As well as remembering to give your child antihistamine if they suffer with allergies, 
please also make sure their NAME is written in all jumpers, cardigans and jackets. When the children are playing at break 
and lunchtimes they often take coats and jumpers off and forget about them. If they have names in they are usually reu-
nited eventually! Can we please also take this opportunity to remind you about the uniform expectations at Curwen. 
There should be no jewellery other than small stud earrings and a small (not smart) watch. Furthermore, children should 
not be wearing branded jumpers, tops or jogging bottoms. 

 

Please remember that although the gates open at 8:35am, the playground is unsupervised by school staff at this time. 
Please ensure children do not go on the climbing frames in the playgrounds as there are no first aiders out in the play-
ground at that time.  

 

We have one more full week before the half-term holiday. Please have a look at some of the activities on at AAA in Can-
ning Town, and at the local leisure centres (see the leaflet on the newsletter). Have a lovely weekend and see you next 
week. 

 

Mr Harris and Mrs Mansfield 



   AM– Zachary  PM— Vrushab 

   RC– Amira   RDR– Yusuf 

   RM– Musa   RMC– Sebastian 

   1I –  Balaj   1K– Laura 

   1L–  Rockie  1W– Rukayat 

   2G – Uthman  2L– Ismail  

   2S – Isa   2W– Tayiba 

   3F – Bethel  3KB– Rayaan 

   3O – Kai   3PB – Whole class 

   4A–  Abdullah  4C–Kerene 

   4G – Rafay   4M– Antonia 

   5B -  Aaminah  5C – Isabelle 

   5L– L’Rya   5T– Kaci-Ann 

   6A– Ire   6C– Yago 

   6K–  Aliza   6R– Peter 

   Oak Class— Stefania 

Stars that SHINE 

 

  

 Trips: 

 Plaistow Library for RMC on 23th May 

 Plaistow Library for RM on 24th May 

 Forest School for 3O & 4G on 24th May 

 Plaistow Library for RC on 25th May 

 West Ham Park for AM & PM Nursery 
on 25th May 

 Plaistow Library for RDR on 26th May 

 

TT Rockstars 

Rockstars of the week  

TTRS 

Please park considerately 
around the surrounding 

roads. Please do not park or 
stop on the Zig Zag line out-
side the School gates, at any 
time. This is to keep  the chil-

dren and parents safe.  

Trudy—2G 

For always being kind and help-
ful to others. 

Kindness Cup Winners 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Theme of the Week Word of the Week 

Shavuot  
(Feast of weeks) Obedience  

Assembly Next Week 

The Mayor's Fun for London Count on Us 
Primary Maths Challenge 

This week, three year 4 pupils represented 
Curwen in the first round of the annual Count 
on Us Maths challenge. They were up against 
lots of different primary schools across Lon-
don to compete for a place in the final. The 
team, Huryra, Aaron and Clarissa, used their 

Curwen Core Skills to complete a series of 
very challenging maths tasks. We won't find 

out if they made it to the final round until 
next week so fingers crossed and a huge well 

done to our amazing team! 

 

Benjamin Zephaniah—1631 

Julia Donaldson—1163 

Roald Dahl—1870 

Charles Dickens—1514 

Team Points: 




